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September 6, 2018 

Jeff Simonson 
Puckett Land Company 
118 W 6th St, Suite 200 
Glenwood Springs, CO 81601 
 

RE:    Nolte Pit #1, File No. M-2012-016 , Technical Revision (TR-4) Adequacy Review-2  

 

Dear Mr. Simonson: 

The Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received a Noxious Weed Management 
Plan via email on August 31, 2018. Additional information needs to be submitted to address all of 
the initial adequacy items in the Divisions July 16, 2018 letter.  Specifically #6; 

Please submit a noxious weed management plan. This plan needs to identify specific species 
of target, method(s) for their treatment and timing of treatment(s). Furthermore the plan 
submitted is limited to next year only. If the permit extends beyond July of 2019, a new 
Noxious Weed Management Plan will need to be submitted.  

Remaining adequacy items are; as-built diagrams of rip-rap structures, total straw waddle linear 
feet installed, stormwater feature map, a noxious weed management plan and proof of weed 
treatment. The decision due date for TR-4 is September 9, 2018.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, 
Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at 
amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
 
Ec:    
Wally Erickson, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
Ray Anderson, Puckett Land Company 
Chuck Whiteman, Puckett Land Company 
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